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AHKWESAHSNE MOHAWK BOARD OF EDUCATION

le thi ha hon:nien - We make the road for them

November 6, 2020

She:kon Parents/Guardians:

Our school division is informing parents and guardians that two school community
members have been diagnosed with Coronavirus (COVID-19). This person was on school
premises on October 30, 2020 and did have direct exposure with other members of our
community.

The Ahkwesahsne Mohawk School will remain closed and online learning will continue.
We are working closely with the MCA Dept. of Health to identify anyone who had close
contact with the person(s) to determine if they might have been exposed to the virus
that causes COVID-19.

If you or your child are identified as having been potentially exposed, the Ahkwesahsne
Mohawk Board of Education will be contacting you. You will then be asked to please
stay home and monitor for symptoms of cough, shortness of breath, or a temperature
higher than 100.0°F or 38°C, and practice social distancing for 14 days from your last
contact.

Please monitor our website www.ambe.ca and the Ahkwesahsne Mohawk Board of
Education Facebook page for important updates.

We ask that our staff and families remain vigilant with social distancing, mask wearing,
and frequent hand washing. We encourage you to limit social contacts to those within
your immediate family household. Please be safe, we are all in this together.
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